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December 3, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 
 
 
Errors were discovered in the Cumulative Shore and Cumulative Pond harvest reported for 
harvest date November 28th.  The corrected values from November 27th through December 2nd 
are given below, in pounds:  
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 
 

HARVEST DATE
 Cumulative 

LAKE 
 Cumulative 

SHORE 
 Cumulative 

PONDS 
CUMULATIVE 

HARVEST
November 27, 2018 7,421,544 14,378,652 90,787 21,890,983
November 28, 2018 7,455,443 14,454,932 90,787 22,001,162
November 29, 2018 7,512,298 14,530,472 90,787 22,133,557
November 30, 2018 7,568,622 14,626,417 90,787 22,285,826
December 1, 2018 7,572,203 14,737,777 94,741 22,404,721
December 2, 2018 7,572,203 14,737,777 94,741 22,404,721


